Respondent Name: Elizabeth Pearce

(Submitted through online Snap survey)

Document	Policy/Para number	Legally compliant?	Sound?	Complies with DtC?	Please give further comments.	Please set out suggested changes	Do you wish to attend the oral examination?
TAAP	All	No	No	No	I do not consider the plan to be legally compliant on the grounds that I have not had any actual consultation regarding the future of the property where I have lived for 40 years. This form alone is full of jargon and for the average tenant impossible to understand let alone complete. At no point has any representative from the council personally contacted me to advise or reassure me of what it going to happen to my home. I would expect, at the very least, to have someone come and speak to residents to reassure them that they are not simply going to be 'rehoused' elsewhere in unsuitable areas or left to find their own alternative accommodation. There have not been enough public meetings to offer information to tenants on these issues. I contacted the council and was told that no final decisions have been made	I believe that represenatives from the council should be coming and speaking to residents in each building or estate which is earmarked for 'improvement' or demolition. The lack of information is simply unacceptable. Jargon free, easy to understand information should be made readily available.	No

Respondent Name: Elizabeth Pearce

(Submitted through online Snap survey)

Lucas and the control of the control	
regarding my home at	
Reynardson Court however it	
would seem that it has been	
earmarked for demolition rather	
that improvement. I am retired	
and simply cannot afford to move	
to privately rented	
accommodation or even so	
called 'affordable housing'. I do	
not want to move from my home.	
Paragraph 3.2.2 of Haringey's	
Local Plan: Strategic Policies	
2013 - 2026 states that: 'The	
Council will seek to ensure that	
everyone has the opportunity to	
live in a decent home at a price	
they can afford and in a	
community they want to live.' For	
the above reasons, I believe	
that the possible demolition of	
Reynardson Court and other	
council states in Tottenham	
contravenes the Council's own	
policies. With regard to the	
proposed demolition of	
Tottenham Police Station I simply	
cannot see how this will benefit	
the community. Having a visible	
police presence on the High	
Road is one of the most	
important aspects of community	
Important aspects of community	

Respondent Name: Elizabeth Pearce
(Submitted through online Snap survey)

			safety, particularly in light of the riots which occurred a few years	
			ago.	